Dawn Redwine

From: Berna Fitzpatrick-Walker <BFitzpatrick-Walker@murphytx.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 9:18 AM

To: Tracy Homfeld

Cc: Dawn Redwine

Subject: RE: City of Murphy 2007 Bond Projects Betsy Lane from FM 2551 to McCreary

**%%% WARNING: External Email. Do not click links or open attachments that are unsafe. *****

Good Morning Tracy,

I wanted to follow up with you regarding the City of Murphy 2007 Bond Projects Betsy Lane. The City was unable to
determine additional projects to utilize the remaining $165,216. Please move the funds to discretionary.

Thank you for reaching out.

Have a great week,
Berna

Berna Fitzpatrick-Walker

Finance Director
Finance Department

206 North Murphy Road
Murphy, Texas 75094

T: 972.468.4065
___crvor____ | bfitzpatrick-walker@murphytx.org

Y | QOO

From: Tracy Homfeld <thomfeld@co.collin.tx.us>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 4:06 PM

To: Berna Fitzpatrick-Walker <BFitzpatrick-Walker@murphytx.org>

Cc: Dawn Redwine <dredwine@co.collin.tx.us>

Subject: Re: City of Murphy 2007 Bond Projects Betsy Lane from FM 2551 to McCreary

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Thank you!
Tracy Homfeld

On Nov 21, 2024, at 4:05 PM, Berna Fitzpatrick-Walker <BFitzpatrick-Walker@murphytx.org> wrote:

*axkk WARNING: External Email. Do not click links or open attachments that are unsafe. *****

I understand. Thank you again!



